
  
 

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, 
UTILITIES AND CORPORATE SERVICES 

Dealt with on March 7, 2023 – SPC on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services 
City Council – March 29, 2023 
Files. CK. 7540-1 x 17000 / EUCS2023-0302 
Page 1 of 1  
 

 

Climate Budget – Greenhouse Gas Implications of Capital 
Projects 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the adoption of the criteria outlined in the March 7, 2023 report of the General 
Manager, Utilities and Environment, to guide the identification and estimation of GHG 
additions for capital projects be included in the 2024/2025 Multi-year Business Plan and 
Budget. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on March 7, 2023, considered a report from the Administration regarding 
the above. 
 
In addition to the above noted recommendation, your Committee also resolved to 
forward the report to the Saskatoon Environmental Advisory Committee as information. 
 
Attachment 
March 7, 2023 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment. 


